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Annual Breakfast a Near Sell-out! 
Got your tickets? 

 
 

PLAN TO BE AT OUR 
NEXT BUREAU MEETING 

Sunday, MAY 16, 2010 
Pasadena Scottish Rite 

150 North Madison Ave. 
Pasadena, California 

     
We will again honor our 

Masonic Youth! 
 

TRIBUTE TO 
VIETNAM VETERANS 

*  *  *  *  * 
The firm of a Brother Master Mason from 
Conejo Valley Lodge 807 in Thousand Oaks 
has been a major  contributor in the making 
of a half-scale replica of the Vietnam 
Veterans Memorial Wall in Washington, D.C.  
Bro. Craig McNabb’s company, Signs and 
Designs, did actual engraving of the 58,261 
names on this unique replica.  A mobile 
display, it’s home is normally in the Antelope 
Valley.  However, it is now being planned for 
display next during the week of May 15th at 
the Veterans Park in Ridgecrest.  We will 
confirm this viewing next month. 
 

 
 

 
 

Al 
Malaikah 

2010 
Circus 

 

 
April 10 & 
11, 2010 

 

APRIL – PUBLIC SCHOOLS MONTH 
 

 

SENIOR WARDENS 
MEET THE DEPUTY 
GRAND MASTER 

 
The Senior Wardens in our Los Angeles 
area enjoyed the visit and talk of the 
Deputy Grand Master, R.W. Bill Bray, at 
the February Bureau Meeting.  These 
attendees were photographed with our 
honored guest following his presentation 
of the plans he has for our Grand Lodge 
next year (see above photo).  His theme 
will be – The Past is our Heritage; The 
Present is our Responsibility; The Future 
is our Obligation. 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
San Marino No. 408 

Special Event recognizing Lodge’s 100th 
Anniversary and San Marino School 

District Appreciation Award Ceremony 
Wednesday, April 28, 2010 

5:30 p.m. Dinner; 6:30 p.m. Program 
$20.00 per person 

3130 Huntington Drive, San Marino 
Contact: Jerry Petievich (626) 282-6573 

 

Ionic Composite No. 520 
Reception Honoring the Grand Master 

Monday, April 5, 2010 
5:30 p.m. Dinner    7:00 p.m. Program 

$15.00 per person 
1122 S. La Cienega Blvd., Los Angeles 

Contact: Howard Steinore (310) 657-2628 

 

 

Most Worshipful 
Kenneth G. Nagel 

·  ·  · 
Just a few tickets are still 
available  for our Annual 
Breakfast honoring The 

Grand Master 
 

April 11, 2010 
The Hilton Hotel at LAX 

Los Angeles 
 

$10.00 per person - $100.00 per table 
 

This will be our 78th Annual 
Breakfast. The Breakfast is open 
to all Masons, including Entered 
Apprentices and Fellowcrafts. 
Come and join your Southern 
California Masonic brethren! 

Official Notice! 
Annual Breakfast Price 

Increase! 
Due to a significant increase in food cost 
over the past few years, and by decision 
of the Bureau Executive Board, the ticket 
price for the 2011 Annual Breakfast of the 
L.A. Masonic Service Bureau has been 
raised to $125.00 per table, or $12.50 per 
person. 
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